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October 29, 1987 ig ECT

Mr. Thomas A. Neill %

Industrial Relations Director Eed

American Postal Workers
Onion, AFL-CIO

1300 L Street, N.W..
Washington, DC 20005-4107

Re: Lo<cal

San Diego, CA 92199
H4C-5K~C 7617

Dear Mr. Reill:

On October 27, 1987, a prearbitration discussion was held

between Nancy Forden and Jim Lingberg of the above-captioned
case.

The issug in this case is whether Bulk Mail Acceptance Unit
employees who handle mail can accept postage payments.

The parties agree that as provided in the Domestic Mail
Manual ([#MM), Section 145.66, employees who handle mail in
Bulk Mail Acceptance Units will not accept postage payments.

The parties also agreed to remand this case to Step 3 for
application of the above to the fact situation in San Diego.

Please sign and return a copy of this letter as

acknowledgment of. your agreement to remand this case, and
withdrawing H4AC-SK-C 7617 from the pending national
arbitration listing.

Sincerely.

\uv{bm,&m\ _Maomas L. M@

Sﬁephen W. Furgeson Thomas A. Ne1ill

Acting ‘§jeneral Manager Industrial Relations Director

Grievance & Arbitration American Postal Workers
Division

Union, APL-CIO







